
From: Ian Baldwin
To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: Re wind farm (ssd10807896 ) Kentucky nsw po 2358 as per previous comment s I’ve

made concerning the starting of both food / plant life chain ,which concerns me greatly. Trees play a ver
important part of the above mentioned chain a...

Date: Tuesday, 9 April 2024 8:41:28 PM

The final ending of letter might not of emailed properly.  It’s mostly  my concern of
interruption to the basic plant and food chain . These wind turbines only have a limited life
span with a major impact of used parts that are very hard to dispose of causing a major
affect to local area s . Kind regard Ian Baldwin 

On Tue, 9 Apr 2024 at 3:34 pm, Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
<submissions@ipcn.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

Thank you for making a submission to the Commission.
 
Submissions are reviewed prior to publication on the Commission’s website. This can take a
number of days if there is a large number of submissions.

We will respond to correspondence, as required.
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Disclaimer 
The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely
for use by the recipient and others authorised to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are
hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of
this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 




